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Metropolitan Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. R. C. Arnold, Sr.

Vice President
260 Cherry Hill Road
Parsippany, New Jersey 07054

Gentlemen:

Subject: Combined Inspection 50-289/79-03 and 50-320/79-04

This refers to your letter dated August 29,1979, in response to our
letter dated April 23, 1979.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actionsdocumented in your letter. These actions will be examined during
subsequent inspections of your licensed program.

We were informed during a review of these items onsite on October 9,
1979, by Mr. Plumlee, of this office, that you have revised and reissued
the procedures for high radiation area work, and these changes have been

-

implemented.

We will review your plans to improve the control of neutron radiation
levels in Unit 2 at such time as this becomes appropriate.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated,

SincGr?ly,
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cc:
J. G. Herbein, Vice President Nuclear Operations
G. P. Miller, Manager, TMI-l
W. E. Potts, Radiological Controls Manager, TMI-l
J. J. Colitz, Plant Engineering Manager, TMI-l
R. F. Wilson, Director, TMI-2
J. J. Barton, Manager Site Operations, TMI-2
R. W. Heward, Radiological Controls Manager, TMI-2
B. Elam, Plant Engineering Manager, TMI-2
L. W. Harding, Supervisor of Licensing
E. G. Wallace, Licensing Manager
I. R. Finfrock, Jr.
R. W. Conrad
J. B. Lieberman, Esquire
Ms. Mary V. Southard, Chairperson, Citizens for a Safe Environment"

G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire
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